
Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is planning to 
construct a truck and freight parking 
facility adjacent to eastbound 
Interstate 4 (I-4) in Volusia County. 
 
The proposed site is about 4.8 miles 
west of I-95, near the location of the 
former rest area. The facility will be 
accessed by entrance and exit 
ramps on I-4. 
 
The proposed location is one of five 
potential sites identified along the I-4 
corridor from Osceola County to 
Volusia County. 
 
The preferred locations were 
determined during a Project 
Development and Environment 
(PD&E) Study, which is expected to 
finish in spring 2024. The purpose of 
the project is to provide needed 
truck parking space to serve 
regional freight parking demand and 
enhance safety and mobility.  
 
The proposed eastbound I-4 facility 
would cover about 73.3 acres and 
have room for an estimated 275 
truck parking spaces. The exact 
configuration will be determined 
during design. 
 
A large restroom facility is proposed at the front of the truck parking site, and a small restroom facility is 
planned at the back of the site. Wildlife fencing and wildlife sensitive lighting will be provided due to the 
proximity of existing wildlife. Landscaping will also be included. 
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Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 446445-2  

Conceptual Site Plan I-4 Eastbound 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

PD&E Study** Ongoing - completion spring 2024 $          2 million 

Design: Funded -- fall 2023 $       3.9 million 

Right of Way: TBD        TBD  

Construction: Not currently funded   $    30.9 million 

*subject to change      ** FPID No. 447724-1   
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